
 

 

 

16th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
There are just 5 weeks to go until we head to the HD Sportz World Football Tournament. In preparation for 
our departure, we would like to invite you to attend a parent meeting to go over the final information and 
logistics of the trip. This will include important information about departure and arrival to and from Bacon’s 
College, what your son will need to bring with them and more information about what will be happening 
while we are at the Tournament.  
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday 22nd June 2023 in the Canteen at Bacon’s College at 4:30pm. Please 
meet in reception and you will be taken through.  
 
We would also ask that you make your final payment on Parent Pay by Friday 21st July. If this is going to be 
an issue, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr T Field  
Teacher of PE 
t.field@baconscollege.co.uk 
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